
Irish Water's Statutory 

Response to

South Dublin Planning Authority

Planning Application No. SD22A/0320

Date Lodged with Planning Authority: 02/08/2022

Development:

Location :

Two storey three bed Ancillary Dwelling Unit (ADU) with mezzanine loft, solar panels, porch, veranda deck, 

terrace and associated site works, utilities, landscaping, facilities and services, on site of and adjacent to existing 

single storey family bungalow (retained); The ADU will share existing entrance gateway and is accessed via a 

private new avenue to private courtyard with parking for two cars.

Rathinree, Esker Lane, Lucan, Co. Dublin, K78 X2C4



IW Recommendation: No Objection

IW Observations:

Yvonne Harris

12/09/2022

Signed on Behalf of Irish Water:

Date:

1  Water  

         

 1.1   Prior to the commencement of development the applicant or developer shall enter into a 

watermain connection agreement(s) with Irish Water.

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.

                                                                       

2 Foul                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                    

2.1 Prior to the commencement of development the applicant or developer shall enter into a foul 

connection agreement(s) with Irish Water.

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                

Reason: In the interest of public health and to ensure adequate water facilities.




